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To Network Rail and all its train operator customers 

 

Dear colleague 

Approval of amendments to track access contracts for the contingency 
arrangements for a delay to the statutory implementation of the 2018 
periodic review 

We have today approved the supplemental agreements submitted to us formally under 
section 22 of the Railways Act 1993 (the Act).   

This follows a letter from Richard Gusanie dated 27 November 2018 to the industry 
outlining the contingency arrangements to cover for the scenario where there is a delay to 
the statutory implementation of PR18.  

We will return hard copies of the supplemental agreement to those who submitted them 
under separate cover. 

Electronic copies of this letter and the approval notice will be sent to Keith Merritt at 
Department for Transport to Peter Craig at Network Rail. Copies of the approval notice 
and the agreement will be placed on ORR’s public register (website) and copies of this 
letter and the agreement will be placed on the ORR website.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Albon 
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